CORNERSTONE CHURCH

August 14, 2007

Patrick Sittnick
PO Box 140197
Nashville, TN 37214

Dear Patrick,

I would like to express our deepest appreciation for your participation in our 2007
Independence Day Celebration. Your participation was appreciated not only by
the Music Department, but also by our members and visitors. It is always a
wonderful thing when you can find people who are easy to work with and bring a

standard of “excellence” to an event. Thank you for that!

Let this DVD copy of the Independence Day Service express our appreciation for
your contribution.

Thank you so much for all your help! Our event was a success because of you!

Sincerely,

Pastor Sarah DeLane
Music Pastor
Cornerstone Church
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